
 

 

  
 
   
 

 
  

 
   

   
 

 
  

 
     

 
  

      
 

  
  

   
      

   
 

 
   

   
  

 
  
 
 
 
     
  
  
    
 

    
    

 
   

 
     

  
 

Manitoba~ 
Environment and Climate Change 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
Box 35, 14 Fultz Boulevard 
Winnipeg MB  R3Y 0L6 
T 204-945-8321 F 204-945-5229 
EABDirector@gov.mb.ca 

File No.: 5709.00 

March 4, 2024 

Jesse Crowder, 
Manager, Asset Management Office 
City of Winnipeg 
414A Osborne Street 
Winnipeg MB R3L 2A1 
jcrowder@winnipeg.ca 

Dear Jesse Crowder: 

Re: Environment Act Licence No. 3121 E Cancellation 

Thank you for your request dated November 17, 2023. The Environment Act 
Licence No. 3121 E is canceled and file 5709.00 is closed. 

The basis of this cancellation request is that all construction activities related to 
the Southwest Rapid Transit Corridor–Stage 2 are complete. Environmental 
Compliance and Enforcement Branch also recommended cancelling Licence 
No. 3121 E issued to the City of Winnipeg in an email correspondence dated February 
16, 2024. This letter is available on the public registry at 
https://www.gov.mb.ca/sd/eal/registries/index.html. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Desalegn 
Edossa, Environmental Engineer, Environmental Approvals Branch at 
Desalegn.Edossa@gov.mb.ca or 204-945-7021. 

Sincerely, 

Original Signed By 
Agnes Wittmann 
Director 
The Environment Act 

c. Desalegn Edossa – Environmental Approvals 
Sonja Bridges – Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 
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